
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This children showed a keen interest in making cupcakes in the playdough. So we discussed how      

exciting would it be to make some real cupcakes? The children have been exploring the recipe and    

following the instructions. They have  developed their vocabulary learning lots of words such as     

sloppy, runny, gooey, soft, dry, crumbly, whisking to name a few, On Thursday, the children made the 

mixture by following the instructions and then put them in the oven to bake. They made nursery smell 

delicious and the children where so excited to see them once they had been baked.   

 

In the maths area, we have been looking at  the song 5 Little Pumpkins. The children have really         

enjoyed learning the phrases from the song and how to count in a stable order. They have been      

counting carefully using one to one  correspondence.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Core Book this half term is Owl Babies . The children where so excited to find the owl babies nest 

outside. They have been telling us phrases from the story and who the characters are . I wonder if they 

can tell you at home as well?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please find the owl baby story here:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TPQRiSTYFHo  


